
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 17th May 2024:  This week we have been… 
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  This week we revised using apostrophes. Then, we started to write our own version of ‘Jim 
and the Beanstalk’. At the end of the week, we continued to use the book ‘The Butterfly 
Lion’ by Michael Morpergo. We edited our newspaper report about Bertie returning home to 
England after the war with the lion and then finished it off by heading paper name, 
headline and picture. Finally, we finished the book (almost) and recorded the main events 
using pictures. 

Our spellings have all used the ending ‘gue’ or ‘que: vague, league, plague, fatigue, 
antique, dialogue, unique, grotesque, plaque, mosque 
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 Time: 

This week we have been learning about telling the time to the minute and then about 

digital time and am and pm. 
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• PE – Rounders - we practiced using the overarm throw for fielding. We played a full 

game of rounders.  

• RE – This week we discussed the question what do many Christians today believe the 

Holy Spirit enables them to do? 

• Handwriting – we practised number formation.  

• Guided reading – We completed two different reading comprehensions. 

• DT – we designed a monster which needed to include a moving pneumatic system. 

• Topic – we answered the question – who was Thomas Beckett?  

• Science – We discussed what the jobs of a flower are. 

• Spanish – we sang our food songs. 

• Music – We listened to Hound Dog by Elvis to learn about the 12 bar blues and then we 

used movement to differentiate the 3 sections with the 12 bars. 

• Computing – We discussed why desktop publishing is used and it’s benefits and then 

used it to create a poster which could be changed and mass produced. 
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This term we will have PE on Tuesdays and Fridays so please wear PE kit suitable for 
both inside and outside on both Tuesdays and Fridays. Please can children remove 
earrings on these days.  
We have sent home a letter and logins for TTRockstars this week. The times tables we 
learn in year 3 are: 2s, 5s, 10, 3s, 4s and 8s. We haven’t restricted the other tables as 
TTRockstars will start with these tables and only introduce others when these are 
solid. Please let us know if you didn’t receive this. 
 

 


